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October, 2021

Dear Parent/Guardian of Students in Special Education:

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic and in compliance with Oregon Administrative Rule
581-015-2228, Individualized COVID-19 Recovery Services will be considered at each annual
IEP meeting through the school year 2022-2023.  Recovery Services are provided to students
who made little to no progress on their IEP goals during Comprehensive Distance Learning.

As always, if you would like an IEP meeting before the annually scheduled date, reach out to
your child’s case manager at the school.  If you have additional questions, you may also contact
the Student Services office by calling 503-556-9121.

Sincerely,

Heidi Schafer Melissa Pratt

Student Services Director Student Services Administrative Assistant


